OCC CELEBRATES MARITIME DAY

On May 22, the Outrigger Canoe Club
joined in the celebration of Maritime
Day. The club furnished a double out-
rigger canoe with a chanter and a Hawai-
ian chief together with a regatta of ten
outriggers manned by Club members.
This fleet made rendezvous with the
U. S. S. Iroquois and a flotilla off the
reef opposite the OCC. A ceremony was
held with the Rev. Harry Judd officiating,
in commemoration of those who have
died in the maritime service. Upon the
return of the canoes to the club another
program was held on the OCC grounds
which was broadcast over the radio pro-
gram "“Hawaii Calls.”



